
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Re: Millennium Hollywood Center Public Record Dearth [email 2] 

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 9:09 AM
To: "turtletracks@earthlink.net" <turtletracks@earthlink.net>
Cc: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Hello,

I have just followed up with LADBS regarding our request for correspondence, and can keep you apprised of when Daniel
Schneidereit's emails are in receipt and posted to our site. There is no new information regarding trenching plans at this
time.

Regards,
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]


